
Weatherhead’s Summer Sizzler Information Sheet 
 

Date of Event Wednesday 27th June or Thursday 28th June 
 

Arrival Time Teachers & Practitioners - please meet pupils at the front of the 
building no later than 5.20pm * please advise parents that they must 
remain with their children until staff from your school arrive. 
 
Weatherhead staff and students will escort pupils up to the theatre from 
5.20pm - Miss Elliott will brief staff and pupils about how the evening 
will run. Groups will then be escorted to a designated classroom. 
Please ensure that pupils are supervised at all times. 
 
Groups will be collected from their classroom and escorted to the 
theatre when it is their turn to rehearse. 
 
Performers will be seated with their teachers in the theatre throughout 
the event. 
 

Location Susan Davies Theatre, Weatherhead High School, Breck Road, 
Wallasey, CH44 3HS - 0151 631 4400  
 

Schedule  Rehearsals 5.30pm - 6.30pm 
Show commences 7.00pm and finishes at approximately 8.30pm 
 

Your Contacts Miss Rebecca Elliott, Media Arts Specialist Manager 
Telephone: 0151 631 4400 ext 278 (answer phone available) 
elliottr@weatherhead.wirral.sch.uk 
 
Mrs Caroline Carney, Media Arts Support Officer 
Telephone: 0151 631 4400 ext. 274 (answer phone available) 
carneyc@weatherhead.wirral.sch.uk 
 

Refreshments Please ensure your pupils bring their own refreshments - they should 
eat tea before they arrive. 
 

Transport It is your school’s responsibility to ensure the safe transportation of 
pupils to and from Weatherhead. 
 

Tickets Tickets will be available from Monday 11th June. Tickets are priced at 
£1.50 per adult and £1.00 for children, students and OAPs. Tickets 
must be pre-ordered from Caroline Carney on 0151 631 4400 ext. 274 
or via email carneyc@weatherhead.wirral.sch.uk. Tickets will be 
allocated on a first come first served basis - there is no limit to the 
number of tickets per pupil. Tickets must be paid for and collected 
in advance of the performance. 
 

Photograph 
Filming Consent 

Please find enclosed a consent letter to allow pupils to be 
photographed and filmed during the event. Please ensure parents 
complete this prior to the event and inform us if there are any pupils 
who cannot be photographed.  
 

Costumes As determined by school and practitioner. 
 

 
 
            


